
 

 

Revised Mask Wearing Policy 

March 2, 2022 

 

The Centers for Disease Control (CDC), the New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH), 
and the Otsego County Department of Public Health have determined that masks are not necessary 
at this time in communities with low numbers of positive Covid-19 cases and hospitalizations.  
Our area now meets this definition.  Beginning today, Wednesday, March 2, masks are no longer 
required at the Sports Center and are now considered optional for whoever wants to continue to 
wear them.  This policy applies to all members, guests, and employees. 

If the number of positive cases and/or hospitalizations increase to a point where the CDC and 
NYSDOH determine that there is risk, the Clark Sports Center will continue to carefully follow 
their recommendations.   

We thank everyone for your past and continued efforts to keep our community healthy and safe. 

 

 


